
Hello, Dave, 

 

Thanks for handling the Class of ’59 website for the 55th reunion.  Attached is a recent photo 

of me with my “new” husband of about 5 years, Clif Greiner.  Both of our spouses had 

passed on when we met, and we are grateful that romance doesn’t end for senior citizens.  So 

soon after our 50th reunion, I remarried, and for several years Clif and I split our time 

between his home in northern California and the townhouse we bought in Chesterfield, MO in 

the St. Louis area, after selling my larger home.  A year ago we sold the California home and 

are now based only in Missouri.  However, we enjoy traveling quite a bit and even bought a 

small travel trailer.  We both have some adult children, including quite a few grandchildren, in 

St. Louis as well as Clif’s two sons and two grown grandsons in California.  We both keep 

active and enjoy playing tennis, bridge, visiting with friends and family, going to musicals 

and concerts, and traveling.  While I still own a business, I am mostly retired, as is Clif.  We 

look forward to attending the 55th FLHS reunion soon. 

 

Best regards, 

Barbara Roman Greiner 


